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Bright Beginnings for children with Down’s Syndrome





31 March 2006 – Medical Professionals


1 April 2006 – Parents & Professionals 


CME Credits will apply at both meetings





Kennedy Conference Centre


Institute of Child Health


30 Guildford Street, London, WC1N 1EH


(nearest tube: Russell Street)





Medical Professionals - £75 / Parents –FREE*


*FREE seats for parents. Download the parent grant form from our website or request a copy to be sent to you. Complete it and send it to us to confirm your booking.


Due to limited space, we will unfortunately not be able to accommodate children


Price includes Tea & Coffee breaks plus a light lunch


Only 280 seats at each meeting, so please book early.








  Speakers


Sheila Shribman           National Clinical Director for Children, DOH 


Romney Snyder-Croft   Children’s Hospital, Nashville, USA 


Sheila Moore               DSA, Middle Tennessee, USA 


Robert L Vandervoort    Vanderbilt Children’s Hospital, USA 


George T Capone Kennedy Krieger Institute, Baltimore, USA 


Jill James              Children’s Hospital, Little Rock, USA 


William C Mobley   Stanford Medical School, USA

















Topics include:


“How to break the news to parents”


Why we need ‘Specialist Down’s Syndrome Clinics’


Latest news on research and health issues


What’s happening next - Improving the future for Down’s Syndrome 


Open forum for questions and answers





For a complete agenda, visit our website www.dsrf.co.uk 
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Conference Registration Form for Medical Professionals only





Conference Date Selected:   Friday March 31st   Saturday April 1st


Name ______________________________________________________________________________________


Organization_________________________________________________________________________________   


Adddress_______________________________________________City/Town____________________________


Post Code_________________________ Phone Number______________________________________________


Email Address________________________________________________________________________________


Send this form and cheque payable to- Down’s Syndrome Research Foundation


					              18 Daws Hill Lane, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP111PW, UK


or  Phone Bookings-  Call +44 (0) 1494 521 826 – Please have your Debit  or Credit Card information available. A £5 surcharge will apply on credit card transactions


Registered Non-Profit Charity 1058548 All proceeds in excess of expenses will be used to further the objects of the charity and they are a charitable donation.


                                   Gift Aid  tick here- I am a UK taxpayer and my annual tax payment is more than these donations. Please 


                                  claim the Gift Aid donation from the UK Government on any proceeds not needed to cover conference‘s costs. If you


                                  agree the  DSRF will receive an additional  28% under the Gift Aid scheme.  








